
 

      

7th May 2024 
 
Re: SATs  
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Guardians & Families 
 
Firstly, we would like to thank you for your support recently by helping your child to 
come to school on time and going to bed on time.  It is an important time for them 
and this will have helped them enormously. 
 
As you are aware next week all children in Year 6 will be taking their SATs. 
 
We would like all pupils to be in school by 8.15am where they will be able to have 
breakfast in the small hall and a chat with their friends and teachers before the tests 
start. Breakfast will stop being served at 8.30am. Children should enter school 
through the main school entrance and register at the office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support during next week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Swales 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 


